
PEACE, LOVE AND ALL THE BEST TO YOU!

Wishing you health and happiness this Holiday Season and prosperity in the New Year. I appreciate you as
a subscriber and thank you so very much. I am looking forward to continuing another year of posting events
in the coming year.

All the best to you, your family, and your organization,

BizeTurtle:Events in Monmouth

As you decide on your year end giving, I invite you to consider investing in BizeTurtle:Events in Monmouth,
so that I can continue to make certain that the events of Monmouth County are a part of everyone's life.

Lynn Humphrey
20A Lakeview Terrace
Eatontown, NJ 07724
lynn@bizeturtle.com
732-389-2572

Happy Holidays from BizeTurtle:Events in Monmouth! http://archive.constantcontact.com/fs196/1101896048603/archive/11028...
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